
Free Hearing Aid Cleaning 
Craig, from Hearing Life, will be at Wyse Commons 

Friday October 16, 2020 at 11:00AM 

Craig will have his cleaning station set up in the 

Gathering Space. 

 

COVID Safety 

• A Mask is required in Wyse Commons and while 

meeting with Craig 

• Do not congregate, maintain distance from others.  

• Do not attend if you are feeling even slightly ill 

• Hand Sanitize before entering Wyse Commons 

• Craig will hand sanitize between each patient 

• Craig will wear a surgical mask while cleaning 

hearing aids 

If you have any further questions please call Jake at 567-444-5102 


